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AGENDA 

P NORTH WEALD BASSETT 
          PARISH COUNCIL 
 Parish Hall at Thornwood Common, Weald Hall Lane, Thornwood, Essex CM16 6NB 
            

 

 Tel: 07572 507591                Email: clerk@northweald-pc.gov.uk 
www. northweald-pc.gov.uk 

 Clerk to the Council  

Susan De Luca 
 

10th December 2020 

 

    

SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA 

PLANNING MEETING TO BE HELD BY ZOOM 

 TUESDAY 15TH  DECEMBER 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST BY EFDC EMERGENCY PLANNING. 

 

The Clerk has received a request from Lisa Lipscombe EFDC Emergency Planning Officer.  The 

NHS have contacted EFDC and are looking for Village Halls and Car Parks to use throughout  

Epping Forest District  as Community Covid -19 Testing Stations. 

 

The Parish Hall at Thornwood is on of those which has been suggested by EFDC as a possibility. 

 

Members are asked to CONSIDER this request if it comes forward from the NHS it is expected it 

would not be used for longer than a 2 to 3 month period. 

 

Further information is expected shortly. 

 

Currently the hall has no bookings in the hall before April 2020. 

 

 

 

Susan De Luca 

Clerk to the Council 

 


